Britto, John

From: nasseer makkar makkar <4 NNy @ ,QEL

Sent: Monday, April 2, 2018 8:29 PM C@MMUNE@A‘TON

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: re-zoning of the Jafferi development in Thornhill CW = MML 4
- T —

Dear Madam/Sir

| am writing to you about the re-zoning of the Jafferi development in Thornhill. | am against building 60 Townhomes + 6
and 8 floors buildings in the area.lt is already congested area and traffic is very busy in Bathrust street. Any increase in

population will create a big burden on traffic and services in this area.
Please do not approve any rezoning for this area
Regards

Nasser




